PJLA

Our thoughts are with all of our clients, assessors,
and staff affected by the recent severe weather
across the Southeast.

At PJLA, we are deeply concerned for everyone impacted by Hurricane
Helene and Hurricane Milton. We are here to offer support in any way
possible as you navigate through these challenging times.
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